

Wreningham VC Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Newsletter 9

Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 8 November, 2019

Events coming up!

Half Term Mon 21 to Fri 25 October Thurs 31 Oct Cl.3 in All Saints Church Sat 2 Nov Open Morning 10 AM w/b Mon 11 Nov Friendship Week (Anti-Bullying Wk.)

Mon 11 Nov Flu inoculation

whole school

Thurs 14 Nov 3.30 Parents Internet Safety Session – details to follow

Fri 15 Children in Need

– non uniform

Mon 18 Nov Year 3 Hockey Tournament

Mon 18 Switch Off Fortnight starts
Thurs 21 Nov Individual Photos
Tue 3 Dec KS2 Nativity 9.30AM/ 6PM
Wed 4 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Thurs 5 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Fri 6 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Thurs 12 Dec Carol Singing 6PM
around the village

Fri 13 Singing Carols for the Community in the school hall-1.30PM Tues 17 Dec School Christmas Dinner Wed 18 Christingle/Last day of term School re-opens Mon 6 Jan 2020

Scholastic Books
magazine is being sent out
today. Please return
orders by Thursday 14
November. The
commission goes towards
buying new books for the
school.











School Council Kindness Pennies

Last week the school council told the children about Kindness Pennies. 1p, 2p or 5ps (it must only be small change) can be bought in each week on a Friday by the children, this is voluntary. At the end of the year the total will be counted up by the school council and sent to our chosen charity of Nelson's Journey.

Children the Meed is Friday 15 November

Children are welcome to come into school wearing spots or non-school uniform next Friday 15 November and bring in 50p for the Children In Need charity.

SAFEGUARDING REMINDER Please ensure the school

has at least 2 up-to-date contact details for parents should we need to contact you in an emergency. We also ask parents to notify the school of any changes in address and medical conditions (e.g. use of an inhaler).

HOW DO I HELP KEEP MY CHILD SAFE ONLINE?

A reminder that next Thursday 3.30PM in the school hall there is a workshop about 'Parenting in a Digital Age' led by Jill Duman (Teaching and Learning Adviser, Educator Solutions) Parents will find out useful facts and strategies about Internet Safety. A film will be put on in class 1/2 for children to watch whose parents are attending the workshop. The workshop will last about an hour.

SWITCH OFF FORTNIGHT 2019

As part of Switch Off Fortnight the school Eco Council would like families to...Make the Switch! A competition led by the Eco Council will be sent home next Friday encouraging families to be eco friendly and to make a switch that saves energy over this fortnight. Children's examples from last year included not running the tap when brushing their teeth and switching off an electrical appliance left on standby. Switch Off Fortnight this year is between 18-29th November.